
Year 3 
Transition Information July 2024



Transition

• Children will visit their new class teacher on 
Thursday 18th July.

• They will enter the class using the Year 3/Year 4 
entrance.

• They will have a chance to play in the KS2 
playground before the end of term.



Daily routine

• On the first day back, both Year 3 teachers will be on 
the playground to welcome the children and show them to 

the Year 3 entrance and cloakrooms. 

• After the first day, the children will enter via the Y3/4 
entrance independently, the doors are open from 8.40am.

• The children will come into the cloakroom and put their 
belongings on their pegs, except for their reading record 
and water bottle, which they will need to bring with them 

to the classroom. 

• They will need to put their reading record in the ‘changing 
box’ outside the classroom if they have finished their 

book. There is also a box for their water bottle, and they 
will need to give in any homework. 



Play time

• Children are allowed to bring in a healthy snack 
e.g. fruit or vegetables. We do not provide milk or 

fruit in KS2.

• All children should have a named water bottle for 
their drinks, these are kept outside the 

classroom. The children are given access to them 
when appropriate.



End of the day

• School finishes at 3.15pm

• Children will be brought out by an adult.

• All children are expected to tell this adult who 
they are going home with. 

• Please inform us if there are any changes to the 
usual pick up arrangements with a note or phone 

call to the office. Please do not just use the class 
email to inform us, as we don’t always get the 

chance to check it until the children have gone 
home.

• If the children are late being collected, they will 
be taken to the office. 



Reading

• We have a comprehensive reading scheme which runs 
throughout KS2. All children will be given a book from the 

scheme to bring home. 

• The expectation is that every child in Y3 must read their 
school reading book aloud at least 3 times per week, to an 

adult. Any other reading is a bonus but can still be 
written into the children’s planner.

• Each week, we will celebrate the Star Readers (those 
children who have read their school reading book at least 
3 times in a week). This is similar to the Rocket Readers 

in Y2.

• The emphasis is on comprehension of the text and not
how many books they are able to read. 



Homework

• The children will have alternate maths/ reading 
comprehension /grammar homework which will be given 

out on Wednesdays and collected by the following 
Wednesday.

• Children will continue to bring home their spellings on a 
look/cover/write sheet for a test each week. On the 

other side, there will be an activity for them to 
complete that is linked to the rule.

• Times tables are tested on a weekly basis - by the end 
of Year 3, children should know their 2,3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 

times tables. 

• Times table Rockstars should be used regularly. 



If you have any questions, please 
email the office or email our class 

emails at:
rosen@keston.croydon.sch.uk
dahl@keston.croydon.sch.uk
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mailto:dahl@keston.croydon.sch.uk

